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Minutes 

Ashton Planning and Zoning Commission 
 

 

May 19, 2015 
7:00 pm 

 
Attendees: Commission Members: Chairman Bonnie Burlage, Administrator Susan Baker, Doug Ervin, Norman 

Watkins, Mike Hogle and Jan Warnke.  

 

 

Chairman Burlage called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm  

 

Minutes from October 21, 2014, November 18, 2014 and February 11, 2015 were approved as presented.  

 

Administrator Baker Report –  

Administrator Baker gave her report from October 17, 2014 through May 16, 2015. Administrator Baker 

read a letter that she had received from Dave Jacobson of Dave’s Jubilee. Dave would like to donate a 

changeable copy sign to the Ashton Chamber of Commerce. The chamber does not own property so they 

would have to put the sign on city property. Pepsi will set the sign up on the property that is selected. After 

some discussion the commission thought it would be best to place the sign at the community center. 

Administrator Baker will give the commission recommendation to Mr. Jacobson. The Fremont Count 

Library District owns that property so the chamber will have to speak with them.  

 

Fremont County Museum – 

Administrator Baker stated that a group would like to use the old city building for a museum. She has 

concerns because there is no parking available in front of that building. Due to driveways on both sides of 

the building. She thought that there may be five parking spaces behind the building. Commissioner Hogle 

asked if there could be a loading/unloading zone in front of the building. Administrator Baker said that 

maybe that would be a possibility.     

 

Comprehensive Plan –  

 The commission did not go over the Comp. Plan. They will start on page 25 next meeting. 

 

 
 

 
 
 

NEXT MEETING:    Tuesday, June 16, 2015 at 7:00 pm.                          

 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Jan Warnke   

 

Attest: 

 

 ______________________                                                            ______________________ 

Jan Warnke          Bonnie Burlage                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

P & Z Secretary                                     Chairman   


